TONINGTON BOARD OF EDUCATION SPECIAL MEETING DECEMBER 11, 2009
The special meeting was called to order at 8:00 a.m. in the upstairs conference room of the Stonington
Police Department.
Members present were Gail B. MacDonald, Chairperson, Rob Cary, Leanne Masterjoseph, Assistant
Superintendent, Dr. Paul Smotas, Superintendent, Bill King, Glenn Frishman, Board of Finance, Andy

Rines, Board of Finance, Maryanna Stevens and Glee McAnanty from the Board of Selectmen.

Discussion of collaboration of offices

Members in attendance discussed the possible collaboration between the Town of Stonington and the
Board of Education finance offices and concluded that members will try to attend a workshop on
municipal collaboration at Central Connecticut State University in January.

The next meeting of the task force is tentatively scheduled for 8 a.m. on February 5, 2010,

The meeting adjourned at 8:40 a.m,
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Gail MacDonald

Board Chairwoman




